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I oppose this bill because Oregon needs to manage our forests for the future.  

Managing for timber harvest without considering clean water, wildlife habitat, fish 

population and global warming is short sighted in the extreme. 

 

The Oregon legislature should not ignore the needs of all of Oregon’s residents 

whether they can speak to lawmakers or not.  The timber industry should not make 

the decision of what is cut and what is protected.  Preserved forests will preserve our 

state, our climate and our livability. 


